Fargo South Student Announcements Tuesday, March 19th, 2024



Announcements:

Umoja is meeting today periods 7 and 8 in room C-30.

Seniors are you going to college this fall and you haven't filled out scholarships and don't know where to start? Or you have started and just need someone to review it. Come to the Career Center during your open periods this Friday for assistance.

Are you interested in flying drones? South will be receiving some drones soon and will be running a drone flying club this spring. The first meetings will be on Thursday the 21st and Friday the 22nd at 3:45 in C19E (Esports Room). More information will be shared at the meeting. If you have any questions, email Mr. Reichenbach at reicheu@fargoschools.org If you are unable make either meeting, stop by room F21 during lunch or period 8.

Cooking Club will meet this Thursday, March 21st at 3:45. We will be celebrating St. Patrick's day with an Irish dish. All are welcome.

The Latin 4 class students are working on global goals projects. Help support gender equality by buying a root beer float during your lunch run March 19th through 21st or dropping off items from the YWCA needs list at the table in the commons. All proceeds will go to the YWCA to help support women!

Key Club will continue to make tie blankets tomorrow after school in Room C30. Please join us if you can!

Prom is April 6th! Tickets will be on sale starting Monday, March 25th at the bookkeeping window. Tickets are \$40 per couple. Reminder you must have all your detentions made up to purchase tickets. Pike from Big 98 is excited to spend the evening as our DJ!

Juniors – remember to come to the Theater tomorrow, period 3, for the ACT pre-administration session. Bring your charged school-issued PLD with you (cords might also be helpful). We will give you some final recommendations and update your PLD so it is fully functional and primed to help you show what you know next Tuesday (the actual day of the test).

Did you know that someone in the US needs blood every 2 seconds? HOSA will be hosting a Blood Drive this Friday, March 22nd. If you are interested in donating, stop by the table in the commons during the lunch runs to get signed up. Anyone who is 16 years old, or older, is eligible to donate.